


● Bee health is critically important if we are to maintain our food supply and sustain our 
ecosystems. Bees pollinate a third of everything we eat and one sixth of flowering 
plants worldwide. Bee honey contains antibacterial and antiseptic properties with the 
bee wax used in many daily products.

● If you keep honeybees, you must be registered with NSW DPI.
● Maintaining a register of beekeepers means we can quickly contact beekeepers if 

there is a disease outbreak or emergency. 
● Beekeepers who are registered will have access to a range of resources about 

responsible beekeeping and good biosecurity practices to protect this vital industry. 





● The Australian Honey Bee Industry Code of Practice was developed by Industry and 
endorsed by state governments as a best practice management guide to minimise the 
impacts of pests and diseases on bees. 

● NSW Department of Primary Industries (DPI) have been working with NSW 
Beekeeping Industry Associations to ensure fundamental biosecurity principles are 
managed by NSW beekeepers. As a result, parts of the Bee Biosecurity Code of 
Practice will become mandatory as a condition of registration, effective 1 July 2020. 



● From 1 July 2020, it will be compulsory for beekeepers registered in NSW to ensure 
their management practices meet the minimum standards outlined in sections of the 
Bee Biosecurity Code of Practice. 

● Most beekeepers will have been implementing these practices already as part of the 
Code, so the overall impact on beekeepers should be minimal.






















